
August 27, 2019 
 
Subject:  IRB Reliance Website 
 
Please see below for an important OHR Announcement:  
 

 
 

In order to view this announcement in full, visit the following url:  
https://www.jefferson.edu/university/human_research/irb-reliance/about-irb-reliance.html  
 
Additionally, if you are involved in clinical research and have not yet joined the Jefferson Enterprise 
Clinical Research Community, click here to request membership.  Community membership is imperative 
for clinical research personnel to access important resources, announcements, and upcoming event 
information.  If you have any questions regarding community access, please e-mail 
Julia.Center@jefferson.edu. 
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